
MoE Extends Closing Date of Corporate Video Competition
Published: Tuesday, 08 July 2014 17:45 |  Print | Hits: 1928

Tw eet Share 0

TUESDAY, 08 JULY – Students of Public or Private Higher Learning Institutions

(IPTA/IPTS) and staff of the Ministry of Education (MoE) can still take part in the
Corporate Video Competition organised by the Higher Education Sector, Ministry
of Education Malaysia.

According to a statement published today by MoE, the competition starts from 23

June and will end on 23 September 2014, either individually or as a group.

Sending of the corporate video storyboard for the competition has been extended
to 16 July, which should actually have ended yesterday.

According to the statement, the story may be sent to the Corporate
Communications Unit, Ministry of Education, Level 3, No. 2, Jalan P5/6, Presint 5,

62200, Federal Territory of Putrajaya or via email at ukk@moe.gov.my.

Winners of the first, second and third placing will each received RM5,000, RM2,000 and RM1,000 and certificate.

Consolation prizes worth RM250 will also be given including certificate of participation. – SS (fl)

Media and Citra Division

Chancellery Department
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